
Elite  Biglaw  Firm  Gently
Reminds  Associates  to  Get
Back  to  the  Office  After
Remote August
“The dog days of summer are here, and for those who are
working at Biglaw firms that adopted a “remote August” plan,
the  clock  is  ticking  on  their  full-time  work-from-home
flexibility. Earlier this week, one of the top firms in the
nation emailed all of its associates to let them know just how
little time,” reports Staci Zaretsky in Above The Law.

“Skadden Arps a firm that came in at No. 5 on the most recent
Am Law 100 ranking after bringing in $3,022,380,000 gross
revenue in 2021 has permitted all of its attorneys to work
remotely this month, but once September rolls around, things
will look a little different for the firm. Executive partner
Eric Friedman noted.”

Read the article.
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